ENBRIDGE

Contractor Bulletin

35 Day Warning Tags

In the interest of customer safety and keeping customer satisfaction in mind,
Enbridge Gas Distribution has decided to reduce the number of days given to
make repairs to a B tag to 35 days. The change gives the customer sufficient
time to make repairs without disrupting their gas service, but reduces the length
of time exposed to the potential hazard. Starting February 19", Enbridge Gas
Distribution will begin to use the new form and process.

As per Ontario Regulations, Enbridge Gas Distribution will continue to accept B
tags written by contractors and certificate holders that are not performing work on
behalf of Enbridge Gas Distribution.

As in the past, there is a version of the Enbridge tag available online to registered
contractors to use. It can be accessed at:

https://www.enbridgegas.com/businesses/builders-
contractors/contractors/policies-procedures-guidelines.aspx

Ottawa/Eastern Ontario contact info:
Fax: (613) 742-4612
Phone: (613) 748-6722 or 1-800-267-3616, ext. 6722

E-mail: WarningTagsArea60@enbridge.com




